
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is with a heavy heart that I am leaving Welbourn school at the end of the 

academic year. Due to a number of parents asking why I am leaving, I have made 

the decision to leave Welbourn school due to personal circumstances and an 

opportunity to extend my skills and work in a larger school. It was a very difficult 

decision to make but after 6 years as headteacher, I believe that the school is in a 

very positive position so that I can leave knowing that I have done everything I can 

to make sure that the children get the best possible education. I am sure it will 

continue to shine under new leadership as our staff are incredibly talented and 

dedicated. I will ensure that there is a thorough handover and smooth transition for 

September. Leaving Welbourn will be extremely difficult as it has been such a 

massive part of my life and was my first headship. I will continue to ensure that 

Welbourn is my main focus until I leave and look forward to enjoying all of the 

Summer festivities and events with the children before I leave.  

TTrockstars non uniform day 

We are delighted to announce that our school has come 1st AGAIN on the 

leaderboard of 30 schools in our area on TTrockstars. This means that we are the 

fastest and most competent at completing times tables. I promised the children 

that I would take them all to the park as a well-deserved treat if we won and they 

have done it again! We will visit the park on the last day of term after lunch. We 

invite your children to wear non uniform on the last day of term so they are 

comfortable.  
 

Easter  

We have been busy preparing for our Easter celebration. Our children have been 

singing, writing poems and prayers, doing art and will be sharing these at our 

Easter service at 2pm. This will take place at St Chad’s Church then be followed 

by refreshments at 2.30pm at the village hall. There will also be an Easter egg 

hunt.  In addition, we are selling quiz sheets for £2.00 and raffle tickets for £1.00 - 

available from the school office, prizes are chocolate hampers and all proceeds 

will be split between school and pre-school. 
 

Easter Bake Off 

You are invited to take part in an Easter Bake Off. You can make any tasty cakes, 

biscuits or treats at home and these will be judged on Thursday 28th March. There 

will be a prize for the winner and these will be judged by a panel of staff and 

governors.  
 

Neurodiversity week  

This week has been Neurodiversity week and we have been learning about our 

brains and how different they are. We have been learning about ADHD, Autism 

and Dyslexia. The children have been thinking about how we can help people with 

diverse brains and what adaptions they may have in school.  

  
 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 22nd March 2024

Monday 25.03.24. 

3.30pm PGL parents 

information meeting 

 

Tuesday 26.03.24. 

1.30pm Kyra Kids 

Council meeting with 

other schools  

 

Wednesday 

27.03.24.  

SWRA maths 

challenge – team of 4 

from Amethyst  

 

Thursday 28.03.24. 

2.00pm Easter 

service at St Chad’s 

2.30pm 

Refreshments at the 

village hall & Easter 

egg hunt at the park 

Back to school at 

3.15pm 

 

Last Day of term  

 

Monday 15.04.24.  

PGL trip for Y3-

6/Inset day 

 

Tuesday 16.04.24. 

Back to school/ 

Inspiration day/2nd 

day for PGL trip  

 
Thursday 18.04.24.  

Road Safety Day 

  

Swimming starts for 

Y3-6 – letter coming 

out this week 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for 

your diary 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about 

the welfare of a 

child, please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 



Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 
Topaz Class have enjoyed making maps, learning about the brain and acting out the Easter 

story. 

  

 

 

 

 

Topaz Year 1 and 2 enjoyed making 3D maps and African maps.  

  

 

 

 

 

Emerald Class enjoyed learning about the brain and developing badminton skills.  

                                                   

Amethyst Class enjoyed making films about our school, researching endangered animals 
and exploring refraction 

  


